
ATTENTION FARMERS
State of Vermont Dept. of Forests, Parks and Recreation is soliciting interest 

in a license for approximately 25 acres of state land in Addison, for ag purposes 
for license beginning April 2026.

 Licensee will be required to ensure compliance with all aspects of Required 
Agricultural Practices, ANR Riparian Management Guidelines, DEC wetland 
stream alteration rules, perform triennial soil tests. Licensee must have a nutrient 
management plan equivalent to NRCS conservation practice 590/compliant with 
MFO/LFO requirements.

Licensee shall agree to carry insurance and identify the State as additional 
insured on policies in the same manner as required by State Standard Provision 
for Contracts and Grants, Attachment C.

Potential bidders must call (802) 505-8328 by 6/13/2025 for an invitation to 
bid.


